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The Captain of the Port (COTP), Sector Delaware Bay is notifying mariners that the port has secured from Winter
Port Condition One and Winter Port Condition Two and has returned to Seasonal Ice Alert on the Delaware Bay
and River, Chesapeake and Delaware (C&D) Canal, Cape May Harbor and Canal, New Jersey Intracoastal
Waterway, and Delaware Shore.

Mariners observing any ice conditions are asked to report them. Mariners can utilize the Coast Guard Sector
Delaware Bay Ice Reporting Form located on the unit’s Homeport website detailed below, or by contacting the
Sector Delaware Bay Command Center on VHF radio channel 16 or call (215) 271-4807.

https: /homeport.uscg.miLfLists ContentlDispForm.aspx?ID 7601 8&Source Lists Content/DispForm.aspx?ID=760 18

This Marine Safety Information Bulletin (MSIB) cancels MSIB 01-25.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff
at (206) 815-6688, option 3.
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